January 21, 2011

TO: School Board Members

FROM: A *I.: rison, BEd.D.

P ograms & Student Support Services

VIA: James F. Notter ’:S//’Lm‘f“‘" € Wevter.( D‘\t’)

Superintendent of Schools

SUBJECT: Withdrawal of I-1, Diversity Committee By-laws, from the January 25,
2011 Regular School Board Meeting

Please withdraw I-1, Diversity Committee By-laws, from the January 25, 2011, Regular
School Board Meeting.

After the Diversity Committee By-laws were reviewed by the legal department and
discussed with the Superintendent, the decision was made to withdraw the item until
certain questions are addressed.

JEN/JWH/MP

c: Executive Leadership Team




